
     Building for the Future 

     at Governor Dodge State Park 
 
 
 
 

 

Yes! I want to support the Friends of Governor Dodge State Park’s first ever capital fund campaign. My gift will 

be used to build an all-new equestrian campground at Governor Dodge State Park and will help grow the 

Friends Equestrian Endowment fund, ensuring a bright future for all equestrian activities at the park. 

 

Gifts at the following levels will be permanently recognized at the new equestrian campground: 

   Bronze: $1,000 to $4,999     Silver: $5,000 to $9,999     Gold: $10,000 to $24,999     Platinum: $25,000  

 

Commemorative Bricks are available to Extraordinary Women and Extraordinary Friends with a $1000 gift 

           Include me as an Extraordinary Woman                                          Include me as an Extraordinary Friend  

 

 Donations of any amount are needed and appreciated.   

 
 

My check in the amount of ______________ and payable to “Friends of Governor Dodge-           

Campground Fund” is enclosed. 
 

           Please charge the following amount to my credit card: ____________________________ 

 

Cardholder: _______________________________________________ Card Type:  Visa  or  Mastercard 

 

Card number: _________________________________ Exp Date__________ CVC Code__________ 
 

This donation is in Honor/Memory of: __________________________________________________ 
 

This gift is eligible for a gift match from: __________________________________________________ 

 
 

Donor Signature: _________________________________________ 
 

Print name: ______________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________ 
 

Phone: _____________________ 

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

E-Mail Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please keep a copy of this form for your records, then send original to: 

Friends of Governor Dodge-Equestrians 

PO Box 154 Whitewater, WI 53190 

 

The Friends of Governor Dodge State Park is a 501(c) 3 charitable organization, with TIN # 39-1858402. Your gift 

is tax deductible to the extent provided by law. Consult a tax advisor for further information. 

  

 

 


